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September 26, 2017 

 

Mr. Michael S. Davis 

Dolores County 

P.O. Box 608 

Dove Creek, CO  81324 

 

Re: Pribble Pit, Permit No. M-2008-020, Technical Revision Approval, Revision No. TR-1 
 

Dear Mr. Davis: 

 

On September 26, 2017 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety approved the Technical 

Revision application submitted to the Division on September 25, 2017, addressing the following: 

 

- Clean-up of all foreign debris, will be completed. Request to continue importing fill dirt 

into pit to help with reclamation of pit in the future.   

 

The terms of the Technical Revision No. 1 approved by the Division are hereby incorporated into 

Permit No. M-2008-020.  All other conditions and requirements of Permit No. M-2008-020 remain 

in full force and effect.  Also with the approval of this Technical Revision, the problem cited in the 

Inspection Report dated August 29, 2017 is considered resolved.   

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver 

CO, 80203, by phone at (970)-243-6368 or by email at lucas.west@state.co.us.   

 

Sincerely, 

 
Lucas J. West 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 

Denver, CO 80203 

Phone: (970)-243-6368 

 

CC: Russ Means, Senior Environmental Protection Specialist  
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